Alona Umansky

482 Zadig St

Oceanside, NY 11572

Cell 917.885-2026

Late Fee Appeal Committee

c/o Senior Vice President for Student Services

66 West 12th Street

New York, NY 10011

To Whom It May Concern:

My name is Alona Umansky, I’m a second year student at Parsons’ MFADT program. 

On September 2, 2004, when paying for my classes, I was charged $150 late fee.  I registered for my Fall classes back in April of 2004, and I was told by my advisor that I have to pay, as usual, before school starts.  I didn’t get any bill from the school in regards to my tuition for the fall, and I also never got any letter that stated the dead line for paying for my classes.  I came to pay before the Labor Day, thinking that it was the usual time for paying for my classes.  I’m really sorry that I didn’t pay on time, however as you can see I had no way of knowing that the dead line was August 10.  

I really hope that the school can reimburse me my $150.

Thank you very much in advance,

Alona Umansky

My Student ID:  N00076852
